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We have recently received our first electricity account since the introduction of the Carbon Tax. 
This account is $230 more than the previous account despite using the same amount of power. 
Our supplier is Country Energy in Central NSW. 
  
Our account for this period is $730 compared to $493 for the corresponding period last year. 
  
We are in a financial position to be able to pay this amount but we despair for people who are not. 
  
We will eagerly await the outcome of your inquiry. 
  
  
Ray and Margaret Davis. 
 


